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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: Fw: RE: [EXTERNAL] Limestone water rate increase
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 4:56:59 PM

Please add as comments from the public of the outrageous  rate increase by Limestone Water.
Attached is a screenshot of my current  bills as reference. We own two homes in that
neighborhood.  Under the proposed rate based on 3000 minimum gallon usage, my bill would
escalate from about $21 to $172 monthly.  Note my sewage usage is only about 710 gallons
wastewater combined both homes 

Kind regards

John

Sent from Proton Mail for iOS

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Cole McCormick 
Date: On Tue, Feb 11, 2025 at 10:33 AM
Subject: Fw: RE: [EXTERNAL] Limestone water rate increase
To: 
Cc: 

Hello Mr. Williams,

Please send your email to the following email address contact.tpuc@tn.gov

This way, your comments may be included in the public record for this docket.

Sincerely,

Cole McCormick

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 12, 2025 at 7:53 a.m.
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From:  
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2025 5:16 AM
To: Cole McCormick 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Limestone water rate increase

Kind sir, We, at the Greens Subdivision near Shiloh Falls, located in Counce, Tn, are adamantly opposed to Limestone Water Utility’s ridiculously proposed sewer rate increase from ~$20 to ~$84 monthly. Many of the properties in this community

Kind sir, 

We, at the Greens Subdivision near Shiloh Falls, located in Counce, Tn,  are
adamantly opposed to Limestone Water Utility’s ridiculously proposed sewer rate
increase from ~$20 to ~$84 monthly. Many of the properties in this community
are used seasonally and water/wastewater usage is far below the minimum
baseline volume (min billing amts). 

Given poor soil conditions, most of us cannot install our own septic tank with
leach line beds, so feel held hostage by the unrealistic demands of this seemingly
rogue utility entity. 

Please consider rejecting Limestone Water’s proposal in the name of fairness to
the People. 

Respectfully submitted,

John Williams

 

Sent from Proton Mail for iOS
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